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Fish Resources Management Act 1994 
 

PROHIBITION ON COMMERCIAL FISHING FOR CRABS (COCKBURN SOUND) ORDER 2024 
 
AS31881 
 
Made by the Minister under section 43. 
 
1.  Citation  

 
This order is the Prohibition on Commercial Fishing for Crabs (Cockburn Sound) 
Order 2024. 

 
2. Commencement 
 

This order commences operation on 1 December 2024.  
 
3. Order revoked 
 

The Prohibition on Fishing for Crabs (Cockburn Sound) Order 2014 is revoked.  
 
4. Interpretation 
 

In this order - 
 
crab means any fish of that common name described by the scientific classification 
opposite that name in Division 3 of Schedule 7 to the regulations. 
 

5. Prohibition on commercial fishing for crab 
 

A person must not engage in commercial fishing for crab at any time in the waters 
described in Schedule 1 to this order. 

 
Schedule 1 

  
All Western Australian waters bounded by a line commencing at a point at 32° 03.353′ 
south latitude and 115° 43.943′ east longitude (at the western extremity of the South 
Mole on the mainland); then extending north-westerly along the geodesic to a point at 
32° 03.230′ south latitude and 115° 43.465′ east longitude (at the western extremity of 
the North Mole on the mainland); then south-westerly along the geodesic to a point at 
32° 03.975′ south latitude and 115° 38.141′ east longitude (at Straggler Rocks); then 
south-easterly along the geodesic to a point at 32° 05.137′ south latitude and 115° 
39.560′ east longitude (on Mewstone); then southerly along the geodesic to a point at 
32° 07.125′ south latitude and 115° 39.818′ east longitude (on Carnac Island): then 
generally southerly along the high water mark of the eastern side of Carnac Island to a 
point at 32° 07.479′ south latitude and 115° 39.913′ east longitude (on Carnac Island): 
then southerly along the geodesic to a point at 32° 9.394′ south latitude and 115° 39.654′ 
east longitude (at Entrance Point on Garden Island); then generally southerly along the 
high water mark of the eastern side of Garden Island to a point at 32° 14.677′ south 
latitude and 115° 40.929′ east longitude (at South West Point on Garden Island); then 
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southerly along the geodesic to a point at 32° 15.873′ south latitude and 115° 41.170′ 
east longitude (at John Point on the mainland); then generally northerly along the high 
water mark to the commencement point. 

 

Dated  15 of October 2024 
Minister for Fisheries 
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